
● Public Notice of Intent to Apply for Federal Grant Funds

Marshall ISD will apply for the Special Education Consolidated Grant (Federal) for the 2023-24 year.
Marshall ISD plans to use these funds to support the intent and purpose of said grant.

Application Due Date: September 1. 2023

Grant Program Intent and Purpose Expected
Entitlement

Summary of planned
expenditures

Special Education
Consolidated Grant
(Federal) 

The purpose of the
Special Education
Grant (Federal) is to
provide assistance to
local education
agencies to help them
ensure that they
identify and provide a
FAPE to students with
disabilities, protect the
rights of students with
disabilities and the
rights of their parents,
and design IEPs that
meet the needs of
students with
disabilities.

IDEA-B Formula
$1,124,214

IDEA-B Preschool
$24,286

To meet the intent and
purpose of the Special
Education program, we
plan to use our
entitlement of
$1,124,214 and $24,286
for the purpose of
providing specially
designed instructions for
students with disabilities.

For more information on the theSpecial Education Consolidated Grant (Federal), please contact Kim Alvarez at
903-927-8708.


